
 
 

 

 

 

Public Notice  

Change in Fire Department Services  

 

 

 

Please be advised that the North Perth Fire Department will be transferring emergency dispatching from 

Stratford Fire Department as of Wednesday, January 5th 2022.  

If your home or business is monitored by an alarm company please contact North Perth Fire Department 

Administration at 519-291-6825 ex. 3100 No later than Friday, December 17th 2021.  

All emergency calls will still be reported using 911. 

For additional information or questions, contact North Perth Fire Department Administration at 519-

291-6825 ex. 3100  

 

 


